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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

"URGENT" Response regarding the "Highlights of the 3rd Luzon Virtual Cluster
Meeting
1 message

Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com> Tue, Dec 6, 2022 at 4:05 PM
Reply-To: Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com>
To: DENR Cordillera Administrative Region <car@denr.gov.ph>, Ncr Ored <ncr_ored@yahoo.com>, DENR-NCR ORED
<denrncrored@gmail.com>, RD Mimaropa <red_r4b@yahoo.com.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 5 <r5@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR Regional Office No. 5" <red_reg5@yahoo.com>

Dear Sir/Ma'am:

Greetings!

May we kindly request for your response regarding the "Highlights of the 3rd Luzon Virtual
Cluster Meeting," which was held on  30 September 2022, for the upcoming Luzon face-to-
face Cluster Conference/Meeting on December 15-16, 2022, Wednesday.

Please be informed that the submission deadline is today, December 6, 2022. 

Please acknowledge upon receipt.

Thank you!

---

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Field Operations - Luzon and Visayas and Concurrent Supervising
Assistant Secretary for Metropolitan Environmental Offices (MEO)
5th Floor DENR Central Office
DENR Main Building, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
+632.89206215
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